Minutes FireScape 3:00 on 5-7-09

Need to meet to talk about organization—special steering group meeting; leadership/organization/continuity and budget. Meeting on 21st

Have discussion about Saguaro NP on the 21st

Brooke/Bill meet to draft up proposed action/type-tool-acres table

Bill/Steve prep for meeting with Oracle folks: evolution from individual projects, to "Oracle ecosystem bunch," to FireScape planning for the whole mountain with compliance coverage to allow flexibility

Stan will track funding paths in the event Sherry gets pulled away. \$270K in the pipeline—need to see amendment from FS (Noreen) then UA and TNC will develop agreement.

Jack Tripke had landsat map showing openings—can burn severity proxy come out of landsat imagery?

Brooke get Lori Coronado Planning Partnership contact info for outreach calendar.